
 
 

FRESHWATER PLACE BUILDING SIGN UPGRADE 
 

 

After many discussions with Andrew Gowan Principal of Best Practice Lighting our 

preferred lighting specialist, lamenting the high annual costs of maintaining our static 

neon sign he delivered a proposal to upgrade the tired and dated neon to LED.  

 

He did this by presenting the attached video (ledlighting.melbourne/led-signs) to 

demonstrate to the committee how the new sign could look. The video was met with 

great excitement by our committee members especially as they were able to program 

their own sequence, which can also be updated for various celebrations as required. 

 

During the month of March, the new dynamic LED pixel sign was installed and is 

now soaring high over Southbank. Both the residents and I are thrilled and I 

especially looking forward to not having the annual bills to maintain it. 

 

If you are looking to upgrade the façade of your building by replacing your old 

signage with a more dynamic LED  option I highly recommend you call Andrew 

Gowan on 0409 858 947 or contact him by email andrewg@aghamel.com.au. 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mike Zverina 

Facilities Manager 

Freshwater Place 

Southbank VIC 3006 
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